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During my first “full” year as the Bar Director the job has been rewarding. I am excited to 
announce that a new cash register has been purchased and will be operational for the 
upcoming season. It was sad to have the season cut just short of the end, as there were a 
couple of big events planned for the end of the year. 

After starting off to a couple of fridge issues at the beginning of the year. The sales throughout 
the year where steady and promising with last year’s pace. The way the year is heading next 
season should be a learning curve. 

I personally would like to thank all our staff and volunteers for a job well done throughout the 
season. I look forward to working with everyone in the Fall. 

Joseph Tower 
Sackville Curling Club Bar Director 


